
 

 
 

 

 

From the Sports Commissioner 
 
 

 

 

 

NEED TO SPREAD THE WORD? CONTACT THE VILLAGE 
HALL @ (216) 641-7020 TO GET YOUR AD IN OUR 
NEWSLETTER.  

 

CONTACT AMANDA AT 
A.DOMZALSKI@CUYAHOGAHEIGHTS.COM TO JOIN 
OUR NEWSLETTER EMAIL LIST!  

 
 

 

The Cuyahoga Heights Village Pool will 

open on June 1, 2019.  For more 

information, please see the flyer 

included in your newsletter packet. 

The youth baseball and softball seasons are in full swing with team practices under way and a few teams already having 
played their first game.  A special thanks to our Sports Commissioners and coaches in Valley View and Brooklyn Heights for 
working to place all the kids on a team and for coaches who teach and mentor our kids on the diamond.  Good luck … and 
let’s get a hit!  
 
I’d like to also recognize all the efforts of our Service Department, led by Mr. Dave Sammons and in particular Rick Henley 
and his crew for all of their time and effort in getting the fields at Bacci Park prepared each week.  Mother Nature has not 
been very cooperative lately, but Rick and his crew continue to plug away and have the fields looking great for our high 
school teams and weekend recreational and travel teams.  Thanks guys! 
 
 A friendly reminder for the upcoming registration deadlines for the remaining recreational sports. 
 

Sport    Deadline 
Men’s & Women’s Softball July 1, 2019 
Fall Soccer   July 15, 2019 
Youth Flag Football  July 15, 2019 
Cheerleading   July 15, 2019 
Youth Basketball  October 1, 2019 

 
One last bit of recognition and this goes out to all you parents and family members who have met the various registration 
deadline requests for the recent Spring and Summer 2019 sports seasons.  Your timely efforts as I mentioned earlier make it 
possible with coordinating the various organizational responsibilities by the sports commissioners of the three villages.  But 
more importantly, it ensures that all the children are placed on teams and have the chance to get out there and play…so 
with that, I say thank you! 
 
And as previously mentioned in last month’s newsletter, the Art in the Park summer program organized by the Brooklyn 
Heights Community Service Department is set to begin.  Running from June 17-July 31 it will be held on Monday’s and 
Wednesday’s from 12:00 pm to 2:20 pm and will be open to all children in the Village between the ages of 5-12.  Please 
watch for more information in future newsletters, the Village website and the Village social media outlets regarding specific 
events and registration information.    
 
As always, if you have any questions or would like more information, feel free to reach out to me at 
chvsports@cuyahogaheights.com  or give me a call at 330.703.9175. 
 
 
 

mailto:a.domzalski@cuyahogaheights.com
mailto:chvsports@cuyahogaheights.com

